
Student Notices 
Thursday, September 26th, 2024 

 

Announcements 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Clubs Day is happening TODAY during lunch in the Legends Gym! Come and learn about all the clubs in Steveston-
London and how to join! 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Calling all high school students passionate about performing arts! Vancouver Opera is offering a year-long Opera 
Experience program for 10 lucky students. Participants will get an exclusive, behind-the-scenes look at professional 
productions like Die Fledermaus, Flight, and Madama Butterfly. Students will attend 3-4 rehearsals per opera, gain 
valuable work experience hours, and even receive a letter of reference for post-secondary applications. Ready to 
dive into the world of opera? Apply now! 
 
If you are interested in this great opportunity, see Ms. Kosar for more information. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
“Every Child Matters”. Tomorrow, Friday, September 27th, wear an orange shirt to acknowledge the Truth and 
Reconciliation Day, honour Residential School Survivors and their families for what they endured, and remember 
those who never made it home. Staff and students, if you wish to purchase an orange shirt, please see Mrs. 
Campbell in her office. $10 from every shirt purchased goes to the Orange Shirt Society.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reminder to any Grade 8 boys interested in playing basketball this year.  There will be an open gym scrimmage 
on tomorrow afterschool from 3-4:30pm in the Shark Tank.  Please have proper shoes and clothing for the session. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Interested EXAM ONLY students for AP: we will have an information meeting at the start of lunch tomorrow, Sept. 
27th in the Theatre. Please make an effort to attend. Further AP information is under the student tab on our website. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Your Go-Cards are here! If you have not already picked yours up this morning, come by the C-lounge tomorrow 
morning or at lunch to claim yours! If you missed Photo Day last week, make sure you’re here on Oct 16th for Photo 
Retakes during PLT. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Senior girls and boys Volleyball home opener happening today in the Shark Tank against RHS at 6pm for the girls, 
and 7:30pm for the boys. Make sure to show up wearing blue or yellow for your seniors last home opener! 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


